
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Andover College Taster Day for Year 10 

On Friday, 4th July 2025 Andover College is running a post-16 Taster Day for all students 
in Year 10. The purpose of the day is for students to take an active part in sessions that 
they have chosen from a selection of career pathways, in order to understand and gain 
an insight into the skills and styles of working in different subject areas at post-16 level.   

➤​ Students will walk to the college from school accompanied by Harrow Way 
Community School staff at 9.10 a.m.  Students will be released from the college at  
the end of the event (approximately 2.30 p.m.) to make their own way home.  We will 
assume permission is granted by parents/carers for this to happen unless we hear 
from you to the contrary.  If, for any reason, you need your child to be accompanied 
back to school and stay on site until the end of the school day (i.e. to catch the bus 
home) then please complete the form here to indicate this 

➤​ Students should arrive for school at the normal time and go to registration as usual. 
The dress code will be smart casual clothes and footwear, which must be 
appropriate to the subjects/activities chosen. Items such as crop tops and overly 
short shorts/skirts must not be worn.   

 ➤​ Those students who have chosen Sports or Public Services activities will be 
bringing home a Medical Questionnaire and Off-Site Permission Form which 
need completing and signing by parents/carers and returned to school.  On the 
day these students should wear sportswear. 

➤​ Those students who have chosen Dance or Drama will be bringing home a 
Medical Questionnaire which needs completing and signing by parents/carers 
and returned to school.  On the day these students should wear jogging bottoms 
and a sports top. 

➤   Parents will need to provide their child with lunch, snacks and sufficient, non-fizzy 
drinks. Those students who are entitled to free school meals will be provided with a 
packed lunch from school which they will need to book through their tutor in advance 
and collect before they leave on the day. 

   

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScW0Mg-H8vUguU23pU_aymEblvTKIYv6cW19HxZg-ysM1Q6IA/viewform?usp=dialog


 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 Yours sincerely 

 
GRAEME FLUELLEN 
Assistant Headteacher 

 


